
  

 

 

For immediate release 

 

Colleen Carswell re-elected school board chair in RETSD 

 

(Sept. 7, 2017) River East Transcona School Division congratulates Colleen Carswell, trustee for Ward 1, 
who was re-elected as chair of the board for the 2017-18 school year on September 5. Ward 5 trustee 
Michael West was re-elected vice-chair. 

Ward 2 trustee Rod Giesbrecht was elected to chair the Finance, Facilities and Transportation 
Committee, while trustee Eva Prysizney, Ward 3, was re-elected chair of the Program, Policy Review and 
Personnel Committee.  

The board will hold its regular meetings on the first and third Tuesday of the month starting at 6:30 p.m. 
at the RETSD Administration Offices, 589 Roch St.  
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 For more information, please contact Amanda Gaudes, senior communications co-ordinator  

at 204-667-7130 
 

 




